
Dear Evergreen Meadows Residents,

We are pleased to announce that the First Amendments to the Deeds and Restrictions
have been officially filed following your votes, and these changes are now in effect.
Attached, you will find a copy of the First Amendments as filed with the state, which can
also be accessed on our HOA website: www.egmhoa.com. 

Please note that Exhibit B mentioned in Recital C is not included in the attachment, as it
details individual voting records for each homeowner. In order to maintain privacy, this
information has been redacted. However, if you would like to verify that your vote was
accurately recorded, you may do so. All ballots have been electronically scanned, but
paper ballots will be available for review with Bethany Berry, our HOA Vice President,
through the end of this year. If you have any concerns or would like to confirm your vote,
please reach out to Bethany to schedule a time via email: bethanydlberry@gmail.com.

As a reminder, each amendment required a 70% approval to pass, ensuring these changes
reflect the majority views and priorities of our community. We encourage everyone to
participate in any future votes so that every voice in Evergreen Meadows is represented.
A current version of our Bylaws and Deeds & Restrictions will be compiled and added to
our website before the next annual meeting.

Thank you once again for your engagement and commitment to making our community an
even better place to live.

Sincerely, 

Evergreen Meadows Bylaw Revision Committee
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